TOWN OF MIDDLETOWN---ORGANIZATIONAL/WORKSHOP MEETING
JANUARY 04, 2017
AGENDA 
        1)  Meeting to order.
  2)
 Clerk reads Notice Advertising Meeting.
  3)  Annual Appointments and Designations. 
  4)  Review of Annual Policies and Middletown’s Administrative Procedures.  
  5)  Set Date/Time/Location of Monthly Workshops and Regular Business Meetings.

  6)  Requested raise of $.55 per hour for the Deputy Hwy Sup’t per letter of John Biruk,

       Hwy Sup’t.

  7)  Open Floor to Public.

  8)  Next Week:  Amend/Approve Minutes of 12/07/16-Workshop Meeting and 12/14/16-

       Town Board Meeting. 
  9)  Next Week:  Amend/Approve Supervisor’s Monthly Financial Report for 11/2016;

       Town Clerk’s Monthly Report for 11/2016; Building & Zoning Monthly Report for

       11/2016 and Justice Court Monthly Report for 11/2016.
10)  Next Week:  Hwy Supt John Biruk - 2017 Agreement for the Expenditure of Highway

       Moneys.  
11)  Acknowledge Receipt of 2017 Collector’s Warrant from the Board of Supervisors.

12)  Next Week:  2017 Town Planning Advisory Service (TPAS) Between the Delaware

       County Planning Board and the Town of Middletown for the amount of $3,500.
13)  FYI: 2017 Training School and Annual Meeting - Assoc. of Towns in NYC - February

       19-22, 2017.

14)  Letter from Fairview Public Library - Election of Officers and Appointments of Rebecca

       Saunders and A. David Scholder as Members of Fairview Library Board of Directors.
15)  Next Week: Amend/Approve Consulting Agreement - Mark Project and Town of

       Middletown. 

16)  Schedule Public Hearing for Tuesday, January 24, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. for final approval

        of the CDGB Home Repair Grant.

17)  Schedule Public Hearing for Tuesday, January 24, 2017 at 5:15 p.m. for 2017 Water

        Rate Increase for the Halcottsville Water District and Arkville Water District.  

18)  OTHER_________________________________________________________.

19)  Adjournment.
Prepared By: Carl P. Davis, Supervisor

01//04/17
                      and Patty Kelly, Town Clerk

